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From: Assunta Ferrante
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Regarding new proposal for 3300 Rutherford Development.
Date: May-08-24 11:55:11 AM

From: sergiy moroz  
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 7:53 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Regarding new proposal for 3300 Rutherford Development.

I am writing this letter regarding new proposal for 3300 Rutherford Development. 

These pictures are important for potential buyers of condo units in this complex. This is an
advertisement for realtors...And, by the way, it was executed incorrectly. Starting with the unrealistic
position of the sun and ending with the disproportionate sizes of buildings. These pictures are not
for us. We don't see what's important to us. What we don't see in these pictures is how the view
from our backyards, our streets, and from our doorsteps will change. That's what's important to us.
But not this ad. We are excited about how our lives will change with the start of construction and
after. That's what's important to us.

 Thank you.

Sergiy Moroz,
Love Run Rd. Vaughan.

mailto:Assunta.Ferrante@vaughan.ca
mailto:Adelina.Bellisario@vaughan.ca
mailto:Clerks@vaughan.ca
bellisaa
CW(PM)




